
 

 

Llywydd  

Chair, Business Committee 

8 December 2017 

Dear Llywydd 

LEGISLATIVE CONSENT MEMORANDUM: THE EUROPEAN UNION (WITHDRAWAL) 

BILL 

Further to your letter of 23 November 2017 to the External Affairs and Additional 

Legislation Committee regarding the Legislative Consent Memorandum on the European 

Union (Withdrawal) Bill, we noted at our meeting on Monday that the Business Committee 

did not extend the deadline for reporting at its meeting on 28 November 2017.   

We agreed to consider a report at our next meeting and will aim to publish it before the 

end of term.  

I am copying this letter to David Rees AM, the Chair of the External Affairs and Additional 

Legislation Committee. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mick Antoniw 

Chair 

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 


